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Please do not impose this tax. Car maintenance and repairs are already more than 

we can afford, and we have to have functioning cars in order to get to work, take our 

kids to school, and every other event that we attend outside the home. We live in an 

urban residential district with practically no businesses within walking distance and a 

functional car is an absolute necessity for our lives. We are a three-income 

household with two small children, and it is a source of constant frustration that the 

city does not even maintain the roads near us. They are always filled with potholes 

and cracks. Why should we pay an additional tax on a necessary item when the 

funding will not even benefit us? Please have consideration for all the families and 

people who are already struggling to survive that will be negatively impacted by this 

tax and use the taxes you are already gaining for the public good. Thank you! 


